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SUBJECT: City of Milwaukee HA, W1002
Audit Review for Fiscal Year Ended 12/31/17

Dear Mr. Perez:

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of the City of Milwaukee HA’s Audit Report
prepared by Baker Tilly Virchow Krause, LLP-Milwaukee for the fiscal year ended 12/31/17.
We are pleased to note that the report contained no audit findings or questioned costs; therefore,
a response is not required.

If you have any questions or concerns pertaining to this letter, please contact Eric Hau,
Financial Analyst by email at: eric,a.hau@hud.gov or by phone at: 414-935-6731.

Sincerely,

Shirley Wong, PIH Director
Wisconsin Public Housing

Program Center, 5IPH


